DECOTIIS

CHIROPRACTIC WELLMNESS

There is so much confusion nowadays about exactly what we can and cannot do as citizens of New

Jersey. We want you to know that DeCotiis Chiropractic Wellness IS considered ‘essential’ under the

Governor's current directive. This means you are allowed to keep your appointments and attend to
your chiropractic needs.

For those of you concerned about leaving your home, we are able to offer Tele-Health services. While
not an in-person treatment, Dr. DeCotiis will be able to video chat with you to evaluate, provide
guidance, and remotely treat your issues and concerns, including the discomfort you may be
experiencing while staying at home or working at your home workstations.

...And the best part? There is NO out of pocket cost to you, our patient. Your insurance will cover
100%, no deductibles, co-pays or co-insurance.

So how does this work?
1. Call the office at 856.218.1330 to schedule. We will do our best to schedule at your
convenience.
2. We will text you a link to use on the day of your appointment.
3. A minutes before your appointment time, click the link, which will open a web browser. Type in
your name and ‘allow’ access to camera and audio. Once you log in, you will be placed in a
virtual waiting room until Dr. DeCotiis connects with you.

It's that simple.

We would like to emphasize that the health and safety of our patients and staff is our top priority and
we will continue to provide office hours until directed to close by a government agency or until other
circumstances require our closing.

You can feel confident that we are taking all necessary measures to clean and disinfect our space and
equipment: wiping down common and frequently touched areas, tables and chairs after each patient.
And while we feel you would benefit greatly from continuing in-person care, we are happy to present
this Tele-Health alternative as a temporary option for our patients.

We encourage you to come and get adjusted or call to conference with Dr. DeCotiis. We miss seeing
you and look forward to this all being over soon.

Be well. Stay Safe.
Dr. John and Staff



